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REQUEST FOR INPUTs ON the 
revision of recommendation itu-r M.1450-2
At the WP 8A meeting in March 2006 there was a liaison contribution from IEEE (Doc. 8A/361) proposing extensive revisions to Recommendation ITU-R M.1450-2. The meeting noted that since the Recommendation is referenced in resolves 1 of ITU-R Resolution 229 (WRC-03), any amendment to the recommends of this Recommendation should be undertaken very carefully.

The contribution from IEEE was considered by the meeting, and it was concluded that any decision regarding the revision of this Recommendation should be postponed until the next WP 8A meeting. One of the reasons for this delay is because the Recommendation references RLAN systems from ETSI and MMAC, as well as those from IEEE 802.
WP 8A would therefore welcome comments from ETSI and MMAC regarding any required update of Recommendation ITU-R M.1450-2. Inputs should be received in time for consideration at the next WP 8A meeting which is to be held in September 2006.

Status:

For Action
Deadline:
30 August 2006 (deadline for WP 8A meeting)
Contact:
Colin Langtry – colin.langtry@itu.int
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